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From: jevernon®@telus.net <jevernon@telus.net>

Date: Monday, June 23, 2025 at 12:14 PM

To: Mayor George Harvie <mayorharvie@delta.ca=

Cc: lan Whiting <ianthel@telus.net>, Thomas Powell <twpowell@telus.net>

Subject: Approval for RCAF Flypast at Air Cadet Battle of Britain Parade, Delta, Sunday, 2025-09-28

Warning: This email came from outside the City of Delta. If the sender is not known, please do not open links or attachments. Contact the Service Desk (3215) if unsure of this email.

We are at that time of year again when a letter of approval from the Mayor is required by the Royal Canadian Air Force for the flyby(s) of an RCAF aircraft at the Boundary Bay Battle of Britain Parade, Sunday, 28 Sep
25,

Subject to approval by the Boundary Bay Tower, we are hoping for 3 flyby passes by the RCAF aircraft.

I have submitted our formal request to the RCAF and they have acknowledged receipt of that{see attached).

We are hoping for an RCAF flyby, but will not have confirmation of this until one week prior to the event. We also may have a display by a Harvard aircraft and/or a flyby by one or two vintage aircraft from the Canadian
Museum of Flight....depends on funds available.

Please see for reference an attached a copy of the Mayor’s 2023 letter and Delta Council’s 2024 letter.
The response should be directed to the RCAF Special Events Division office.

Special Events

1 Canadian Air Division Headquarters

PO Box 17000 5tn Forces
Winnipeg, MB R3J 3Y5

Please send a copy to myself and to lan R. Whiting, CD, President and Treasurer, #2801(Vancouver) Sguadron.
| have provided the RCAF with map as | have done in the past.

Thank you,

1. E. (Jerry) Vernon, CD

Secretary, 801(Vancouver) Squadron, RCAF Association.

Phaone: (604) 420-6065
E-Mail: jevernon@telus.net



